Kendall County Board of Review
February 05, 2019

The Board of Review meeting was called to order on February 5, 2019 at 1:00 pm.
Members present at the meeting were Pam Gegenheimer, Gary Popp, David Zielke
and Andy Nicoletti, Clerk.

Motion to approve the agenda by Gary Popp and seconded by David Zielke, motion
carried.

No public comments.

Motion to approve minutes from January 22, 2019 by Gary Popp and seconded by
David Zielke, motion carried.

Reviewed budget report. Have used 16.57% of budget.

Reviewed postage meter report. Mailed one piece for $2.05 in December 2018 and
9 pieces for $6.58 in January 2019.

No applications for Total Exempt Status.
Discussed changes to appeal form. Relocated two boxes.

Discussed 2017 PTAB cases for McNair. Signed stipulations for 2017 PTAB cases
for both Target Stores. Signed stipulation for Pepperblend 2017 PTAB.

Next meeting scheduled for February 26, 2019 at 1:00 pm.

Motion to adjourn by Gary Popp and seconded by David Zielke, motion carried.
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